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ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
 

NOTIFICATION DATE: 
 
 

5/13/2020 
 
 

SOLICITATION TITLE: 
 

 

 Oyster Reef Site 3 Restoration 
- RFP 

SOLICITATION 
NUMBER: 

 
20-038 

BID OPENING DATE & TIME: 
 
 

6/4/2020 
2:00PM 

 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS HEREBY INCORPORATED INTO,  
AND MADE AN OFFICIAL PART OF THE ABOVE REFERENCED BID. 

The following clarification is issued as an addendum identifying the following change for the 
referenced solicitation. 

1. Project Specification Clarification; revised language for Section Z. FIRM RANKING AND 
SELECTION: 
Based on the results of the evaluation process and selection criteria, the Evaluation 
Committee will prepare a prioritized ranking of firms. City staff will present an agreement 
to the top ranked firm for Oyster Reef Site 3 Restoration Services. Should contract negotiations 
fail with the top ranked firm, the City will enter into discussions with the second ranked firm, and 
so on, until an acceptable agreement has been reached between the City and the selected firm. 
The final contract will then be forwarded to the City Council for approval. 
 

The following answers to written submitted questions: 
1. Our company is potentially interested in submitting a proposal for the Oyster Reef Site 3 

Restoration project.  I noticed in the RFP that the project was to be completed by 3/31/21, but do 
you have an approximate or expected start date for this project? 

ANSWER: Project expected start date September 1, 2020.  

2. Is there an estimated budget for this project and an estimated start date? 

ANSWER: The budget information can be found on the City website at 
https://www.naplesgov.com/rfps.  Please reference question 1 for the estimated project 
start date. 
 

# # # 


	THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS HEREBY INCORPORATED INTO,

